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I'm writing in support of SB 797. 1 live in Portland, Oregon and am a mother to a beautiful
baby girl and am a member of Moms Demand Action against gun violence. This bill will close
deadly loopholes in our gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally
ill. 1 hope the Oregon Senate Judiciary Committee will pass SB 797. It will close the loopholes
in our laws that let domestic abusers and other dangerous people buy guns.

Please help with the prevention of gun violence.

Sincerely,
Jessica Kelley
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